

I want to wish you a wonderful holiday season.
I hope you take time to rest, relax, and refresh.
I am so grateful for you! We could not have made it through this crazy semester without all of us working together!

As soon as we are able to gather, we will plan a celebration party!! This year for your Christmas gift, you will be receiving a \$25 gift certificate to the Washburn University Bookstore! The bookstore will be emailing a coupon to you. I hope you will have fun picking out what you would like!

In addition, a donation in the name of the School of Nursing will be made to the Washburn Women's Alliance Scholarship program.

Wishing you a Merry Christmas filled with old-fashioned pleasures, happy memories and all the joys of the season.



And Crown Thy Good With Brotherhood Terry Redlin

